
 

 

Weekly News 
30th May 2021 

Poppy, Bluebell and  
Sunflower Class

Remember Monday 3rd May 
is a Bank Holiday!

This week's sounds
We have been continuing to 
revise our digraphs. oa as in 
oak, igh as in high, oi as in 
soil, and both long oo as in 
moon & short oo as in look. 

Can you spot any of these 
sounds in your story books 

and/or reading books? 

This week...
We are  continuing to focus on 
the story of The Tiny Seed by 
Eric Carle for our literacy and 
our phonics. The children have 
been thinking about what they 
want to grow into, similar to 

the acorn that can grow into an 
oak tree!

Reading diaries: Please remember 
to write a comment or sign/initial to 
let us know you have read with your 

child at home. 

Maths 
The children are continuing to 
learn about teen numbers. Our 

focus on 12 and beyond has 
encouraged the children to 
explore using tens frames, 

numicon and other resources to 
encourage then to see number. 
We are using the term tens and 
ones. For example, 12 is one full 

ten and 2 ones.

Caterpillar watch
Each class have introducted 
little caterpillars. We will be 

watching them closely, 
observing their wonderful 

transformation and learning 
about their life cycle first 

hand.

Forest Fun
We have enjoyed exploring our 

Secret Garden area. The children 
have been on a scavenger hunt 

looking for lots of exciting things, 
all to do with nature and the world 

around them. 
Ask your child about it!  

Number Day ~ Next Friday
It is a day to have fun and enjoy 
maths - an exciting day all about 

numerals! We are hoping the 
children will 'dress up for digits' 

- please see the whole school 
newsletter for more information.


